
From: Anne Skinner 

Sent: 10 February 2025 10:15

To: Planning

Cc: Sam FitzPatrick

Subject: 2024/5808/P

I am wri

proposal to place mobile phone masts on top of the Crestview flats building at

the top of Dartmouth Park Rd where it meets Dartmouth Park Hill.

I object as that  building is in the Dartmouth Park Conserva

proposed masts are grossly  inappropriate for such a conserva

Right opposite Crestview is the listed church of St Mary’s Brookfield whose

a

Also from the Hampstead side of Hampstead Heath the view in the distance of

masts atop Crestview will be a blemish on the skyline.

The view from my own address at the top of Dartmouth Park Rd will also be

damaged by the proposed masts.

Anne Skinner

                       

               


